From: registrar

To:

Cc:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 5:47:53 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 7:59 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
James Norris

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

My message is in regards to:

London Hydro Inc. EB-2021-0041

London Hydro Inc. has applied to the Ontario Energy Board to raise its electricity distribution rates effective May 1,
2022.

This is an unnecessary increase specifically given the increases we are seeing across all things in relation to the cost
of living. The executives and top management can easily afford to take a decrease in pay or stop bonuses in order to

avoid these increase. This is pure greed nothing more.

-- Attachment --





